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ANC1D support for MPD Chief Cathy Lanier 

Resolved, that ANC1D expresses its firm support for Metropolitan Police Chief Cathy Lanier.

Why: Chief Lanier has been a strong advocate for community policing -- persuading our police officers to be 
members of the community, protecting the community, rather than being outsiders, brought in to police the 
community. Especially in a neighborhood as diverse as Mount Pleasant, the development of friendly relations
between the several segments of the community and the officers patrolling the neighborhood is vital. Chief 
Lanier has been firm in her support of community policing, and has earned the support of this community.

Passed by 4 to 0 vote  at the legally noticed, public meeting of ANC1D on September 22, 2015, with a 
quorum present. Voting “yes”:  Commissioners Hoey, McKay, Agbro, Griffiths. A quorum for this 
commission is three; four commissioners were present. 
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